
	 Closure of One Healthy Way/No Access to Front of Hospital 
	 from Merrick Rd

Continued site work and construction of the new Central Utility Plant (CUP) will require changes in our parking and 
traffic patterns. We apologize for the inconvenience. We appreciate your cooperation and patience to make our 
parking plan work well for all and limit disruption to our patients and visitors.

Beginning Friday, July 31, 2020, One Healthy Way will be closed to all thru traffic. You may only access 
Healthy Way if you are self-parking in the visitors’ lot. There will be no vehicular access to the front door of the 
hospital from Merrick Rd. All vehicles utilizing the hospital’s valet service or dropping off a visitor must enter 
through Oceanside Rd and go east on to Oswald Ct. 

Please use the new temporary pedestrian walkway on the southeast corner of Lot 3 
to enter the hospital. You will not be able to use Healthy Way as a pedestrian walkway. 
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